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From: Tori L <torilbiueskies@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, May 3, 2025 9:31 PM 
To: Cmte HED 
Subject: Oppose LD 1806 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

I oppose this bill. It will hurt small landlords who only own 1 property and have tenants that have lived there for years. 
The registration of my units is already at city hall. 
This is a redundant demand.
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Please oppose this bill. 

Thank you. 
Tori Lambert 

Portland ME
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